
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 

  

  

DATE:            AUGUST 10, 2011 

  

TO:            MAYOR AND HONORABLE MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 

  

FROM:      GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGER 

 

BY:  CHRISTY PINUELAS, FINANCE DIRECTOR 

                         

SUBJECT:  AUTHORIZATION TO SOLICIT REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

/PROPOSALS FOR COMPREHENSIVE FEE STUDY  

  

 
The purpose of this report is to seek authorization to request proposals through a Request for 

Qualifications/Proposals (RFQ/RFP) process for a Comprehensive Fee Study. Staff has prepared 

a RFQ/RFP package that will be provided to multiple companies within the region, as well as 

advertised through several other outlets.  

 

The City’s current fee schedule for Planning, Engineering and Building and Safety was adopted 

in July 2006.  The most recent fee schedule for city services was adopted in June 1993.  In order 

to ensure that we are fully recovering our costs, the City must undertake a fee study.  These 

studies are recommended to be completed every five years.  The RFQ/RFP process is expected to 

be complete by the mid-October, with staff bringing back a recommendation for approval of the 

recommended fees in December 2011.  

 

The 2011/12 budget includes monies to complete the fee study. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff respectfully recommends the City Council authorize staff to seek qualification and cost 

proposals for the Comprehensive Fee Study. 

 

Attachments:  Request for Qualifications/Proposals for Comprehensive Fee Study 
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